
President’s Response 
Campus Issue 24-25-05 

 
Committee or Individual: Hirdeyjeet Singh  
Date Submitted: 11/15/24 
 
Issue or Concern: Non-Functional Automatic Doors in Rodda Hall 
 
Summary of Issue: Some automatic doors in Rodda Halls do not work and some stop 
functioning at certain times.   
 
Action Taken: 
 
12/05/24:  Campus Issue was submitted to Executive Council and discussed. Executive Council 
referred to VPA Campbell to work with Operations and FM. 
 
01/08/25: VPA Mitch Campbell agrees to confer with Operations and FM to get status update 
on the doors. 
 
02/05/25: VPA Mitch Campbell responds with feedback about automatic doors.  The automatic 
external doors have been problematic.  The College is contracting with a vendor to assess the 
doors and help develop a solution, which may involve changing the technology of the doors 
from wave technology, which involved motion detection to activate the door to push-button 
technology which is more reliable.  Each building is required to have one door that is ADA 
compliant. The east-facing door in RHN is such a door.  It uses the push-button technology and 
has been reliable. 
 
President’s Response to Executive Council:   
 
Executive Council has discussed this issue, and, given their guidance, I have received feedback 
from VPA Mitch Campbell. The automatic doors have had ongoing challenges with reliability.  I 
am pleased that Operations is seriously assessing the technology for the automatic doors with 
the potential to replace them.   
 
Campus Issue 24-25-05 is closed. 
 
 
 
__Albert Garcia______   __03/05/25_____ 
Albert Garcia, President   Date 
 


